DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
MONDAY, APRIL 15, 2019

HERFF JONES: Cap & Gowns will be distributed during PtE on May 3.

AUTISM AWARENESS MONTH: During the month of April, Mr. Volk's 3D art classes are selling puzzle piece
key rings and puzzle piece earring set in room E-117 and in Main Street during lunch periods. Proceeds go
toward a scholarship for a student on the autism spectrum disorder scale. Prices: Keyrings - $1.00 and
earrings —a $4.00 a pair.

COLLEGE VISITS:
04/15 — American Academy of Art will be here during lunch on Main Street (date changed!)
04/17 — University of Louisville will be here during lunch on Main Street

MACROECONOMICS EXAM: Students taking the AP Macroeconomics exam should stop by Mr. Bafia's
room in C302 to pick up a review packet if you have not already received one. Practice tests are available
during PtE and Mondays after school in room C302.

SPRING BAND CONCERT & AWARDS NIGHT: Tickets are now on sale for the Spring Band Concert which
will be held on Thursday, April 18th at 7pm in the High School auditorium. Tickets are $5 each. Avoid lines at
the ticket booth by purchasing tickets in advance from Mrs. Swetlik. Auditorium doors open at 6:30pm for the
concert.

GIRLS CROSS COUNTRY: There will be a call out meeting on Wednesday, April 17 at 6:50am in room C133
for any girl interested in running cross country next fall. If you cannot attend the meeting please contact
assistant coach Mrs. Pritt in C133.

ATHLETIC PHYSICALS: Lake Central Athletics is hosting a Sports Physicals Night on Wednesday, April 17
from 5pm — 8pm. Make an appointment with the Athletics office (x2041 or x2054). Cost is $25.

COLOR RUN: Will take place on Saturday, April 27th at 11am. Tickets can be purchased through the online
school store. All proceeds benefit Riley's Children's Hospital. Please contact Brittney Gore (C116) with any
guestions.

FRESHMAN PLAY: “It's About Time”, “Door to Door” and Virtual Family” are the 3 short plays selected for this
year's Freshman play. Performances will be held on May 2nd and May 3rd at 7pm. Tickets can be purchased
at the door.

Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the high
school web site.



